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REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL 
 
DATE: 9 JANUARY 2014 
 
SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES 

COMMITTEE ON 5 DECEMBER 2013 
 

 
43 IT Infrastructure Budget Planning 
 
Considered – Report of the Head of Environment, Streetscene, Facilities and ICT. 
 

Recommendation to Council 
 
That Council is recommended to approve a capital allocation of £320k for the period 2014/15 
– 2017/18 for the investment in the IT infrastructure. 
 

 
 


